
 

 

 

Health and Safety Policy 
Prohibiting Smoking/Tobacco Use 

 

To promote the health and comfort of faculty, staff, students and visitors in the College of Health 
Professions the use of tobacco-related products is strictly prohibited.  This policy pertains to the 
use of chewing tobacco, spitting containers, cigarettes, cigars, and all other tobacco or non-
tobacco smoking paraphernalia including non-tobacco cigarettes and other non-tobacco 
smoking inhalation delivery systems. 

It is the responsibility of the CHP faculty, staff, students and visitors to adhere to this policy.  
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